
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 12 Autumn Term 
   24th November 2017 

Rehearsals are well underway for the Tigers 
and Owls Christmas play 

Performances will be held on Tuesday 12th 
December at 2.15pm and 6.30pm and on 

Wednesday 13th December at 6.30pm.  
Tickets will be available soon. 

 
 

Muddy playtimes! 
If your child wishes to play on the field at break times please send them to school with 

a change of clothes and shoes!  Thank you. 
 

Thank you to everyone who sent in tombola prizes for FOBS. The 
Christmas Fayre takes place next Friday.   

We all enjoyed not wearing our uniform today at school! 
 

Christmas Craft Afternoon 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to 
help at our Christmas craft afternoon 
today.  These decorations will be used 
for our new Christmas tree donated by 

FOBS which will be displayed in St 
Botolph’s Church on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

December. Times will follow in next 
week’s newsletter. 

Internet Safety 
 

This week’s newsletter 

comes with a letter 

regarding internet 

safety and 

inappropriate 

children’s videos on 

YouTube.  Please take 

time to read this letter 

and if you have any 

concerns speak to 

Mrs de Looze or your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Saturday 25th November 

Year 3 – 6 Cross Country 

race at Prestwold Hall 

LE12 5SQ 
 

Tomorrow morning we will have 

our Belton flag flying and Mr 

Vasey and Mr Coppard look 

forward to seeing you there.  

If your child is competing 

please allow plenty of time to 

get there as the races are 

prompt in starting! 

First race - Year 3 girls - 

10am prompt!  
 

 

file://///w7-host/work/newsletters/2017/Summer%20term%202017/www.belton.leics.sch.uk


  

The Tigers had an 
amazing morning on 
Tuesday visiting Mr 
and Mrs Smith’s farm. 
They learnt all about 
the farm and what the 
animals eat.  They 
stroked the cows and 
sat in the tractor!  
Thank you Mr and 
Mrs Smith for making 
us so welcome! 
  

  

 
 

We had a successful ramble around the village 

last Friday, 17th November. 

The parents and carers who joined us for the 

ramble enjoyed a cup of tea in school 

afterwards.  Thank you to Liz, Janet and 

Barbara for this. 

Well done to Summer and Erina for 

organising a colouring competition.  In total 

we raised £39.40 for Children in Need 
 

Whole School Ramble 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st December  
3.15pm – 5pm 

£4 per child 
Includes all crafts, visit to Santa, drink and soup and roll 

(Refreshments and tombola will also be available) 

 

Tickets available from the school office 

 
 

Please return any raffle ticket stubs and unsold raffle 
tickets to the office by Monday next week.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

You are invited to a come 
and see how we teach 
grammar session on 

Thursday 30th November 
from  6pm - 7pm at school.  
See what your children will 
be learning in school. This is 

for parents and carers of 
children of all classes. 

All welcome. 
 

The next  
Tigers Stay and Play session 

will take place on  
Friday 1st December  
from 8.45am – 10am. 

 

On Tuesday we welcome members 

of the SOaR Project who will 

spend the morning working with 

the Bears.  ‘Wow! Christmas Just 

Got Real!’ (Or ‘Wow!’ For short) is 

SOaR’s new Christmas package 

being offered to Key Stage 2 

children in partnership with our 

local church. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future Diary Dates 
 
December 
 
Monday 4th Drop-in with the school nurse.  2.30pm – 3.30pm.  No appointment  
   necessary 
 
Tuesday  5th Church assembly led by the Tigers with their scarecrow wedding.  

Please come and join us for this very happy celebration 
 
Monday 11th Census Sums, dress rehearsal - our KS1 Christmas play 2.15pm for KS2   
   children and playgroup children 
 
Tuesday  12th Belton School Diosing on BBC Radio Leicester at 7.45am 
Tuesday 12th Census Sums performance at 2.15pm and 6.30pm 
 
Wednesday 13th Census Sums performance at 6.30pm 
 
Thursday 14th Daddycool disco for Tigers and Owls 3.15pm – 4.15pm 
   Daddycool disco for Bears and Sea Otters 4.30pm – 5.30pm 
 
Monday 18th ‘In Any Order’ – performance to the children in aid of Rainbows 
 
Tuesday 19th Christmas lunch for all children 
Tuesday  19th Christmas Carol Concert in Church, 6.30pm 
 
Wednesday 20th End of term assembly for parents and carers.  9am 
Wednesday 20th School closes at 3.10pm today for the Christmas holidays 
 

We return to school after the Christmas break on  
Wednesday 3rd January 2018 

 

School Christmas Disco 
Thursday 14th December 

 
 
 

Tigers and Owls    3.15pm – 4.15pm 
 

Bears and Sea Otters     4.30pm – 5.30pm 
 

Tickets will be available from the school office from Monday 4th December. 
 

  


